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Teacher Appreciation Week

It’s time to celebrate our amazing Teachers!!! 

Our teachers work hard everyday to help 

your students grow and learn during this 

crucial developmental time in their lives.

Help us give back to our teachers during 

Teacher Appreciation Week which takes 

place from May 7th ~ May 11th.

We have lots of fun activities and surprises 

planned for our teachers and would love for 

you to help us show them some love! 

We will be putting out  lists of the teachers 

favorite things very soon so be on the 

lookout for those within the next week!

5.4.18 Cookie  Friday/Star Wars Day

5.7.18~5.11.18        Teacher Appreciation Week

5.11.18 Superhero Day

5.14.18 Mother’s Day Tea

5.18.18 Princesses & Pirates Day

5.24.18~5.25.18 LOL Photography School Pictures

5.25.18 Pajama Day
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Our Amazing Teachers

Infant

Ms. Gloria, Lead Teacher

Ms. Fatima & Ms. Maryanne

Older Infant

Ms. Ana, Lead Teacher

Ms. Roxana

Toddler

Ms. Danielle, Lead Teacher

Ms. Alessandra

Beginner

Ms. Angelica, Lead Teacher

Ms. Alanna

Intermediate

Ms. Maria, Lead Teacher

Ms. Marisol

Pre-K 1

Ms. Diana, Lead Teacher

Ms. Tauqir, Ms. Perla

Pre-K 2

Ms. Heather, Lead Teacher

Ms. Yakelin, Ms. Amy

Mother’s Day Tea

It’s time to celebrate our amazing Mothers!

All of our amazing Mothers are invited to be 

celebrated on Monday, May 14th at 3:30pm 

for our Mother’s Day Tea. 

Your students and their teachers are 

working hard to put together some very 

special gifts and a nice relaxing tea party 

for their much deserving mothers!

Please be on the lookout for your official 

invitation!



Ancillary Reminder

Ancillary programs are in full swing! If 

you are interested in Joy of Dance or Soccer 

Shots, please refer to the Ancillary pages at 

the front desk. If you are interested in 

enrollment or have questions, please ask 

Ms. Stacey or Ms. Sherry. We will be billing 

out all programs the following month.

Ancillary Schedule

Monday 3:15pm – Joy of Dance

Friday 10am – Soccer Shots

Love our School? Share your thoughts!

Many of you have recommended us to your 

friends and for that we are very grateful!

We are writing to ask you to share your 

positive experiences on review sites of your 

choice. At the same time, we want to remind 

you that if you have any concerns about 

your school, we always welcome 

constructive feedback or ways that we can 

better serve your needs. Feel free to contact 

me at:

stacey.payne@nlcinc.com

Your feedback is not only valuable to us, but 

also to other parents who may be seeking a 

school for their child. We appreciate you 

taking the time to recommend us. 

Tuition Reminder

Please Remember that tuition is due every 

Friday for the upcoming week. Payment is 

considered late Monday at noon. Afternoon 

on Monday, a $25 late fee will be assessed. 

To avoid the fee, please remember to pay on 

time! If you have any questions, please refer 

to the Tuition agreement. 

Friendly Reminder

• Children should wear closed toed shoes

• Outside food is NOT permitted unless 

prior arrangements have been made with 

administration

• Please remember to change the 

season/size of clothes in your child’s 

classroom cubby. Also, bring extra 

underwear for potty training and 

accidents. 

LOL Photography

Back by popular demand! 

LOL Photography is a fun and creative 

photography studio that brings the high-

end boutique style studio setting right here 

to the school! 

Every year they bring in themed props and 

costumes for the students to be 

photographed in with a white background 

to really make the photos POP! This year’s 

theme is “All Dressed Up” and the students 

will be photographed in black tuxes and 

pink chiffon dresses!

Pictures will be on May 24th and May 25th. 

Each day pictures will begin at 7:30 and 

end by 11:30. Each evening from 3:00 to 

6:00 they will be here for picture viewing 

for those children photographed. Any 

parents that view pictures will receive a 

FREE bonus gift!

Infants, Older Infants, Toddlers, Beginners, 

and Siblings will be photographed on 

Thursday, May 24th. Intermediates, Pre-K, 

and Pre-K 2 will be photographed on 

Friday, May 25th. 
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